
*STEM visits and visit content are subject to change 

                    
 
 
Prepare for the opening of the STEM visit bookings on Sunday 13 December 2pm (AEDT) by filling in the below table with your STEM visit preferences.  
There is a strict student capacity for all STEM visits so we would recommend writing down a first and second preference for each timeslot.  
Please note Digital STEM visits do not require a booking to attend. 
 
Please email programs@nysf.edu.au with any questions or concerns, we will be monitoring the booking site and our email inbox for technical difficulties on 
Sunday afternoon. All other booking enquiries will be addressed on Monday 14 December once we can review all the visit bookings. 
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